
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 20 May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                  

 

Battlefields Trip: Thursday 23 October – Saturday 25 October 

I am writing to you with some updates on our planned visit to the World War One Battlefields in 

October.  

The travel company has asked us to collect some information from you for their records to ensure 

everything is organised in advance of travel. Please could you complete this Teams Form by no 

later than Monday 16 June.  

https://forms.office.com/e/etMe1ucq95 

As a reminder, the total cost of the trip is £528. This will need to be paid in full on Scopay by no 

later than Tuesday 16 September. Please make a note of the payment schedule below for your 

reference. If for any reason your child can no longer attend the trip, please note that refunds can 

only be given when a replacement student has been found and their trip cost paid to the school. 

 

Deposit: £75 deposit Already paid (minimum) 
Payment 1: £150 payment Due 6 June 
Payment 2: £151 payment Due 4 July 
Payment 3: £152 payment Due 5 September 

 

I will be holding a trip information evening in the Autumn Term where we will provide an itinerary 

of each day and an overview of accommodation and what to expect from the experience.  

If you have any questions or queries please email me through: general@thehambleschool.co.uk 

Please allow 48 working hours for a response.   
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Yours faithfully 

 

Miss T Bailey 

Head of History 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


